
Redditch Borough Council 

21st November 2016 

Agenda item no. 6 – Questions on Notice 

 

1. From Councillor Juliet Brunner to the Leader: 

I'm sure the Leader will agree with me that performance management and 

appraisals are an important part of supporting staff in continuing professional 

development. Would he comment on the results from latest the staff survey  and 

inform this council why 43% of staff do not feel supported and haven't had a 

status meeting ? 

2. From Councillor Tom Baker-Price to the Leader: 

Would the Leader of the Council inform council how much money has been spent 

on consultants since May 2012 in 

i) planning 

ii) leisure  

iii) transformation / systems thinking/Vanguard  

iv) revenues and benefits 

v) finance  

vi) community centres 

3. From Councillor Jane Potter to the Leader: 

With a particular focus on Leisure, will the Leader inform this Council of the cost 

of the consultant's work in preparing a report on options for Leisure? 

4. From Councillor Paul Swansborough to the Leader: 

In view of the fact that Greater Manchester Combined Authority has to date 

borrowed a total of £1billion alone from the European Investment Bank to secure 

match funding from HM Treasury and private investors, can the Leader confirm 

how the West Midlands Combined Authority intends to raise its capital and 

revenue funding post Brexit and whether the cost of non-constituent membership 

will increase due to the loss of support from the European Union? 

 


